

## BIATHLON YUKON NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 2023

Congratulations to all the athletes competing this week at the AWGs in Wood Buffalo, AB! Only 2 days of competition down and already 22 medals have been won. Well done to all the athletes competing and the coaches who support them!

After the athletes return from the Arctics they will have a couple of weeks to relax and catch up with schoolwork before packing their rifles and skis and heading out to the next competition in PEI – the Canada Winter Games! Congratulations to Noah Marnik, Cole Germain, Bruce Porter, Matthew London, Isla Hupe, Stella Mueller, Lydia Brown and Cheyenne Tirschmann on making the CWG 2023 Team. We know you will make the Yukon proud.

We will be holding our Yukon Champs on the March 4/5 weekend. All biathletes are welcome to participate – look for the race notice coming out shortly, and of course we will be looking for volunteers for our last competitions of the season.

The Biathlon Bears have been having a great time this season and now are planning their end of season celebrations. Things are in the works for

a March 5 Jamboree, so parents of Bears, watch your emails.

Thanks again to all our volunteers who make this all possible!





## **COMING EVENTS**

Canada Winter Games
Prince Edward Island
February 18-25

Yukon Championships March 4 & 5

Biathlon Bear Jamboree

Warch 5

Canadian Nationals Val-Cartier, Quebec March 13-19

Slush Cup/Volunteer Day
Date TBA

## **BIATHLON YUKON**

KM 4, Grey Mt. Road

Biathlonyukon.org

biathlonyukon@gmail.com